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Dear Ashok 

 

Re: ERC0272 Efficient reactive current access standards for inverter-based resources 

Tesla Motors Australia, Pty Ltd (Tesla) welcomes the opportunity to provide a brief response to the 

Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) on “Efficient reactive current access standards for 

inverter-based resources”. 

We are supportive of the preferable rule change put forward by the AEMC and all of the elements that 

support a more streamlined connection approach for inverter-based resources (IBR) – with particular 

benefits for grid-forming inverters. We are supportive of all nine of the key features proposed. Tesla 

thanks the AEMC for the work done with industry on this highly technical rule change. The outcomes 

included in the Draft Determination are forward looking and support a move to significantly higher 

penetrations of variable renewable energy (VRE). 

We look forward to continuing to support the AEMC with similar reforms in the future. 

Kind regards, 

 

Emma Fagan 

Manager – Energy Policy 

 

efagan@tesla.com 
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